
 

 

May Missions Involvement 
 

This month we are supporting 
Menchville House 

 
Menchville House is continuously working to end 
the cycle of homelessness by providing homeless 

women and their children with a safe environment, programs 
and services that promote self-sufficiency and independence. 

 
We are collecting kitchen supplies: napkins, paper plates, bowls, 
cups, plastic utensils, paper towels, aluminum foil, and cleaning 

supplies: Clorox bleach, toilet paper, & bathroom cleaner. 
 

We’re always collecting Campbell Soup 
labels for the  mission in Bland County, 
Virginia.  You can place labels in the        
envelope on the WMU bulletin board. 

MINISTRY RESOURCES UNIFIED BUDGET  
April2017 (as of April 23) 

 
Given this Month………………..………………..……………….………....$29,603.74 
Total Needed this Month to Meet Budget…………………………$34,852.17 

Giving Options! 
    

Our online giving system is back and so much    
better than ever!  Visit our website to give online.  
You can even give via TEXT or by scanning the QR 
code in Sunday’s bulletin.   
Text IVYATCC to 73256 to give to the Unified Budget using your 
text messaging.  Standard text messaging rates may apply.  If 
you have questions call the Office at 838-3107. 

Dear Ivy Family, 

 

Christianity was birthed as a movement of 

Godôs Spirit on the earth. It was in the context 

of this young movement that incredible        

advance was made for the Kingdom of God. The great event of the    

coming of the Spirit at Pentecost quickly began to sweep across the     

regions, cultures, languages, nations, and many other boundaries. As the 

centuries passed the movement of Jesus began to take more of an         

institutional posture. At various points and places along historyôs way, 

the movement found fresh expression. 
   

During the spring and summer we will be talking and sharing about the 

movement of God not at Ivy but through Ivy. When things happen at a 

place they tend to become institutionalized. We see this happen when we 

start thinking of the church in terms of a building that has religious     

programs and activities. I will be encouraging us to think and act in terms 

of a movement of God in our community and world.  Oftentimes when 

we talk about church activities we are often referring to activities for 

church members that happen at the church. As we begin to explore      

further what it means for us to be a movement of God in the world, there 

will undoubtedly be movement in our own thinking, understanding, and 

practice. 
    

I would like to encourage us to be prepared and receptive to whatever 

fresh ways the movement of Godôs Spirit shows up through our church 

family. Every effort will be made to clearly communicate and to actively 

pursue Godôs movement among us. However, it is not a movement that 

can be controlled or managed by us. The only one in control of this kind 

of movement is none other than Jesus himself. As such we will not need 

to focus on who has control and power. As a church family we will    

simply open our hearts and lives to a fresh move of Godôs Spirit among 

us. As we do so, we will begin to see new life, new ideas, new mission, 

new ministries, and new people spring up all around us.  I look forward 

to us sharing life together in Christ as we move more toward being an  

expression of Godôs movement in our community. 

               Blessings,  

               Brian 

 
Men's Softball  

    
Tuesday Nights at Liberty Baptist  

     
There are two games each night.  

Come cheer on Ivy's team!  
  

   April 25  @ 6:15 and 7:15pm 

   May 2    @ 8:15 and 9:15 

   May 9    @ 6:15 and 7:15 

   May 16  @ 6:16 and 7:15 

   May 23  @ 8:15 and 9:15 

 

The Awana program is no longer 

collecting aluminum cans. 

Thank you all for your support!   

Narcotics Anonymous 
 

Please welcome the Narcotics   

Anonymous organization who will be 

meeting at Ivy in the Fellowship Hall 

every Monday from 7:00 pm ï 8:30 

pm with set up beginning at 6:00 

pm.  This a wonderful organization helping so many in 

our community.   Please pray for the participants who 

attend these meetings and if you feel led to help out 

with this please contact Sharon Tanner or Sharon 

Rossman. 

Homes of Hospitality  
    

During the summer months I would like to invite you 

to fire up the grill, play games, build relationships, 

and bless the community right from our homes. You 

pick the date that works for you and we will publish the             

information. Those who come will bring food to share, chairs, 

games, and friends! We will also enjoy some great conversations 

and let the neighborhood see how we love one another.  If you 

would love to serve as a home of hospitality, please sign up during 

the month of May. The fun begins in June when we will gather at 

homes for outdoor food and fun. Once you sign up as a home of 

hospitality, plans will be under way to create a great time of     

fellowship.   



 

 

Ivy Memorial Baptist Church 
Your family … in Coliseum Central 

Volume 45, No. 5 May 2017 

WEEKLY OPPORTUNITIES 
   

Sundays 
9:00 am  - Brunch 
9:30 am - Small Group Bible Studies 
10:45 am - Morning Worship Service  
5:00 pm - Youth / AWANA 
    

Tuesdays 
8:00 am  - Intercessory Prayer 
6:30 pm  - Kids Soccer 
    

Wednesdays 
5:00 pm  - Wednesday Night Supper 
5:45 pm  - Children’s Choir 
6:00 pm  - Prayer & Bible Study / Youth Bible Study 
    

Thursdays 
6:00 pm  - Basketball in the Activity Center 
 
 
 

 
 

 

MAY CALENDAR 
May 4-6   - Denbigh Baptist HS Musical Presentation 
May 24   - Mission Friends/GA/RA Recognition 
     - Last Night of Wednesday Activities 
     - Church Business Meeting 
May 29   - Memorial DayτChurch Office is Closed 
 

MARK YOUR JUNE CALENDAR 
 

June 3    - AWANA Camp-A-Rama 
June 4    - /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ aǳǎƛŎŀƭ 
June 26-30  - Vacation Bible School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please check your Sunday bulletin and the  
ǿŜŜƪƭȅ άLǾȅ ±ƛƴŜέ ƳŜǎǎŀƎŜ ŦƻǊ ŎŀƭŜƴŘŀǊ ǳǇŘŀǘŜǎΗ  

 
    

Your Church Office is open MondayτThursday 
9:00amτ3:30pm            757-838-3107 

www.ivymemorial.org 
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Vacation Bible School  

June 26 - 30 
     

It is time to get excited about Vacation Bible School! The       

partnership between Ivy and Freedom Life last year was amazing! 

In fact, so amazing, that we decided to do it again this year. Save 

the dates of June 26 -30 and lets get ready to become Galactic 

Starveyors!  
    

Our motto this year is Searching the Visible, Discovering the     

Invisible and our key scripture is Colossians 1:15 -16 The Son is 
the image of the invisible God, the firstborn over all creation.   For 
in him all things were created: things in heaven and on earth,   
visible and invisible, whether thrones or powers or rulers or      
authorities; all things have been created through him and for him.ó  
    

We are going to go on a journey of how the relationship began, 

how it was broken, the restoration promised, the relationship    

restored, and how the relationship continues. Please consider  

joining us as we take the journey!  
    

Areas of need:  

-Volunteers -teachers, kitchen staff, craft leaders, music leaders, 

check-in, security  

-Supplies-more details to come  

-Prayer -pray for the children that will attend and for their    

families, pray for the volunteers health and the health of their 

families, pray for the pastors of both churches, pray for the 

mighty name of Jesus to be shared and 

glorified!  
    

Please contact Tara Schwartz if you would 

like to serve in any capacity!                          

757 -288 -1732 

 tmschwartz73@yahoo.com  
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